
From : bsmcrd@gmail.com
Subject : Re: Authorization on behalf of TED 16 Sectional

Committee
To : TEDtcSIXTEEN Transportation Engineering Deparment

<ted16@bis.gov.in>

Email TEDtcSIXTEEN Transportation Engineering Deparment

Re: Authorization on behalf of TED 16 Sectional Committee

Sat, Dec 23, 2023 01:00 PM

Dear Sir,

In reference to the trailing mail, we are hereby approved the same for printing.

Best Regards,

Rakesh Pathak
Chairman-TED16 &
General Manager
R&D Centre
Ludhiana
9501019029

On Wed, Dec 6, 2023 at 11:18 AM TEDtcSIXTEEN Transportation Engineering Deparment
<ted16@bis.gov.in> wrote:

Dear Sir,

PFA letter regarding authorization for publication of draft Indian standard.

You are kindly requested to accord your authorization for printing of the same. 

Regards,
Shivam Aggarwal
Scientist-C
TED

mailto:ted16@bis.gov.in

